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This week St Matthew’s celebrated National Anti-Bullying week.  The theme this year is: Change 

Starts With Us.  Small changes make a big difference. Whether bullying is verbal, physical, online or 

in-person, it has a significant impact on a child’s life well into adulthood.  By making small, simple 

changes we can break this cycle and create a safe environment for all.  TOGETHER, we can challenge 

bullying.  Change starts with a conversation.  It starts with checking in.  It starts when we work 

together.  This week all pupils have had lots of activities that have  promoted the ideas that; 

Change starts here. 
Change starts now. 
Change starts with us. 

Our pupils know that it takes a collective responsibility to stop bullying.  We 

have empowered, positive messages addressing the fact that when it comes 

to bullying CHANGE STARTS WITH US! 

 



National Anti-Bullying Week 
Change Starts With Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


